
 

 

Town of Port Hawkesbury 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Town Council for the Town of Port Hawkesbury has given 

First Reading at the May 21, Special Public Meeting for a By-law entitled: Alternative 

Voting By-Law. 

The purpose of this by-law is to utilize the alternative voting method meaning voting 

by telephone or via the internet for the upcoming Municipal Election.   

A Public Hearing considering the Alternative Voting By-Law will be held on: 

Date:  Tuesday, June 18, 2024 

Time:  6:00 p.m. 

Location: Shannon Studio, Civic Centre, 606 Reeves Street  

                       Port Hawkesbury, Nova Scotia 

Members of the public who would like to provide written or oral submissions concerning 

the above By-Law are asked to contact Melissa Warner at mwarner@townofph.ca or 

call 902-625-7893 by 4:00pm Monday, June 17, 2024. 

A copy of the Alternative Voting By-law is available on the Town of Port Hawkesbury 

website (www.townofporthawkesbury.ca) and through social media on the Town 

Facebook page. 

 

Terry Doyle, P.Eng. 
Chief Administrative Officer 
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